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To All Members (Please Circulate) 
 
 

 

FELICITATION TO COM. GAUTAM DEBNATH 
PRESIDENT, SBIOA (BENGAL CIRCLE) 

Venue : Samriddhi Bhavan, Officers' Mess, 3rd Floor, E-Block, Kolkata - 700001 
Date & Time : 26th February, 2017 at 2.30 P.M. 

 
 

Com. Gautam Debnath, President, SBIOA (Bengal Circle) is laying down his office on the 28th 
February, 2017 following his retirement from Bank’s service on that day. Com. Debnath, who has been 
a trusted and dedicated soldier of the Association, progressed to his present position having served 
the Association in different capacities. He has discharged his duties with utmost dedication, sincerity, 
honesty and diligence and has significantly contributed to the growth and success of our beloved 
association.  
 
Having served as Deputy General Secretary, SBIOA (BC)  for the term (2011-2014) very successfully, 
Com. Gautam Debnath was elevated as President of the Circle Association in January, 2015. He 
again proved his mettle with his unflappable disposition, wisdom and extended his valuable guidance 
to the undersigned during his tenure. He has been a tower of strength and a true friend 'in need’. He 
has also done justice to his responsibilities as Deputy General Secretary  AISBOF, EC Member of 
AIBOC , Vice President of AIBOC (WBSU) and has endeared himself to Federation leaders. He would 
be dearly missed by one and all.  
 
In terms of the policy followed by the present leadership, all our retiring Central Committee members 
have been felicitated in order to  pay our rich tribute to them for their toil, sacrifice and contribution for 
our mighty association. We, therefore, have decided to organize a grand felicitation programme for our 
departing comrade at Samriddhi Bhavan, Officers' Mess, 3rd Floor, E-Block, Kolkata-700001 on 
26th February, 2017 at 2.30P.M. Let us make it an occasion to remember. Let us pay our  tribute to 
our beloved Comrade and shower our deepest respect on that day by assembling en-masse from 
every nook and corner of our circle so that the ceremony remains etched in our memories for a long 
time.            
 
With greetings, 
 

 
 

 
          Soumya Datta 

          (General Secretary)  
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General Secretary 
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